
New Member, Jeff Cap 
 

 

It is our pleasure to welcome one of our newest members to the National 

Chinese Owl Club, Jeff Cap from Orange, CT.  We invited Jeff to tell us 

a little about himself. 

 

Family:  I am currently married with two young sons.  They are 14 and 

12.  They both like helping with the birds and helping out at the shows.  

They have their own favorite breeds as well.  One likes Archangels and 

the other likes Jacobins and Komorner Tumblers. 

 

How long have you had pigeons:  I started when I was seven years old. 

 

What breeds do you own:  Old German Owls, Classic Old Frills, African Owls, and Chinese 

Owls 

 

What  colors of Chinese Owls do you have:  Almond in Chinese Owls.  I currently only have 

one pair I am working with. 

 

NPA member:  Yes, 30+ years. 

 

Other pigeon clubs of which you are a member:  Old German Owl Club, National Classic Old 

Frill Club, Faircount Pigeon Club, and National Chinese Owl Club 

 

Honors or positions held:  I am currently the President of the Old German Owl Club.  I have 

held this position for the past six years. 

 

Other interest or activities:  I also host an internet show called CoopCast.  I haven’t produced 

any shows lately, however I look forward to making more when time allows.  

www.CoopCast.com. 

 

I have a small pigeon club patch collection I started years ago.  Many of the patches have been 

donated by clubs and friends in the hobby.  http://www.pigeonclubsusa.com/patches.htm 

 

Visit my website to learn a little more about me by visiting www.JefferyCap.com and 

www.PigeonClubsUSA.com. 
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